The Global Compact Office United Nations Global Compact Two United Nations Plaza New York, NY 10017

May 17, 2011

Re: COP- Grace Letter

Dear Sirs,

We are kindly requesting a 90 day grace period in submitting our COP.

The reason is that we have changed the reporting cycle and we are now working on our CSR report for 2010 which will include our commitment to the principles of the UN Global Compact.

We appreciate your understanding in this matter giving the fact that we are committed in making the Global Compact and its principles part of the strategy, culture and day-to-day operations of our company.

Kind Regards

Vasia Stasinopoulou

Community Relations Senior Manager

WIND Hellas

